
Appraisal Subcommittee 
 Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council 

 
   March 21, 2001 
 
 
 
Alfred J. Hall Jr., Director 
Wisconsin Bureau of Business and  
 Design Professionals  
1400 E. !ashington Avenue 
P.O. Box 8935 
Madison, WI 53708 
 
Dear Mr. Hall: 
 
 Thank you for your March 9, 2001 response to our January 11th field review letter. We are 
pleased that you will begin randomly auditing the applications of renewing appraisers and will be 
closely monitoring the education claims of applicants to ensure credit is not awarded for 
substantially similar coursework. Our field review letter, your response, and any other 
correspondence between us regarding the field review now are publicly available on our Web 
site. 
 
 Please contact us if you have any questions. 
 
   Sincerely, 
 
 
 
   Ben Henson 
   Executive Director 
 
 


